
First meeting of Shetland
Regional Inshore Fisheries Group

Wednesday 30th August
12.30pm

UHI Scalloway Campus

All fishermen welcome to come along and discuss 
issues important to you and to ask questions to a 

representative from Marine Scotland.

If you would like to join the meeting remotely  
please email: shetlandrifg@gmail.com

For more  
information:


